
Siena Oaks HOA 
 

5/15/15 noticed on the street side bulletin board, website, pool entrance door and bulletin board.   
 

Pool to Close Monday the 18th 

Will Open Friday the 22nd 
Dear Resident,  

 

A desirable aspect of community living is the quiet enjoyment of 

the amenities.  Part of that quiet enjoyment requires the 

maintenance and upkeep of the amenities; such as, the pool and 

clubhouse. 

 

After reviewing the present conditions, the pool deck will be 

painted and the non-working pool heater will be replaced during 

the pool closure. 

 

Please forgive the inconvenience this may cause during the 

closure.     

 

Thank You, 

GRS Management on behalf of the board of directors 


